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Welcome back to Term 2 in Primary 4
[image: Portobello Maths (@PHSMathematics) | Twitter]Here’s what we will be learning in class this term!
Numeracy
This term we will be working on number and number
processes within 999. We will start the term by exploring addition and subtraction within 999, applying a range of strategies such as partitioning, number lines and compensation to help develop our understanding of these processes. We will then move on to revisiting our 2, 5 and 10 times tables and exploring the patterns and relationships between the 2 and 4 time tables, and the 3 and 6 times tables. During this term we will also cover fractions, decimals and percentages – it’s going to be a busy one! 
 

Literacy
This term we will continue to develop our comprehension skills, use of grammar and writing skills using our new Talk for Writing learning pack titled ‘The Stone Trolls’. Pupils will continue to receive new spelling words every Monday, which will help to develop their understanding of phonics, spelling rules and tricky words. Spelling words will be posted on Teams for everyone to access and practise at home. Reading books will also continue to be allocated 
on Bug Club each week, for pupils to read at home. 
Pupils also have access to accelerated reader where they 
can read books for enjoyment. 
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Other Information
This term, we will be learning about and participating in a 
number of important topics. In November, pupils will take part 
in Dyslexia Friendly Awareness Week, Anti-Bullying Week, Remembrance Day and Children in Need. Alongside these focus areas, pupils will explore COP26, keeping up to date with the meeting’s progress and learning about ways we can help tackle climate change. At the beginning of Term 2, the class were introduced to our mini topic, Nature’s Architects and their Habitats, where we have been learning about some of the world’s most fascinating creatures and their ability to build incredible structures.  After exploring these important topic areas, we will then spend time on Christmas and revisiting Christian traditions in December. 

Health and Wellbeing
This term we will continue to
discuss and explore the UN Rights of the
Child and the importance of being aware of
and exercising these rights. There will also be a continued emphasis on being Ready, Respectful and Safe. Following on from last term’s focus on feelings, this term we will explore growth mindset and resilience. We will also continue to spend time learning about friendships. This term our PE lessons will be delivered by our Sports Development Officer Eilidh. Eilidh will deliver a series of outdoor Handball sessions on a Monday and Tuesday. 
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